
   

 

 

                                 
     

‘Excellence for every child, every day’ 
  
       23rd September 2025 

Dear parents/carers, 
FS2 Autumn Walk 

 
We are planning an autumn walk through the Rivelin Valley to look for signs 
of autumn and to collect autumn ‘treasure’ on the morning of Tuesday 14th  
October.  
 
Children will need to wear suitable clothing and footwear for this trip. 
 
In order to run this trip, we need as many volunteers as possible to help to 
supervise the children walking along the nature trail – parents, grandparents, 
aunties and uncles welcome!  
 
If you think you would be able to volunteer, please fill in the form below.  
 
Volunteers will assemble in the school office and will then be assigned a 
small group to supervise on the walk. We should return before 11am.  
We ask parents not to smoke or use mobile phones whilst assisting on 
school trips for safeguarding purposes.  
 
Many thanks 
 
The FS2 team 
   

FS2 Autumn Walk 
 

Child’s Name: ______________________________   Class:____________    
 
 
I __________________________________ would like to volunteer as a parent helper.  
 
 
Signed:    _______    Date: _____________ 
 


